
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome to Willow Class 

Summer 2 Newsletter 

 

 

 

 
Finally, the lovely weather has arrived in time for our last half term! We can’t quite believe 
we are here after what has been such an eventful and unprecedented year, but we are 
looking forward to another fun- filled and action-packed half term with lots of learning!  
 

 
Monday 14th June- First Willow 
Multi-Sports Club with Mr Davies 
until 4.15pm 
Tuesday 29th June- Last Crazy 
Ketchup Club with Mrs Mann until 
4.10pm 
Thursday 1st July - Last Crazy 
Ketchup Club with Mrs Denison 
until 4.10pm 
Monday 5th July- Sports Day 
Tuesday 6th July- Viking Day 
Tuesday 6th July- Whole school 
eating at forest at lunchtime 
Monday 12th July- Reserve Sports 
Day  
Last Willow Multi Sports Club with 
Mr Davies until 4.15pm 
Tuesday 20th July-Whole school 
activity day, details tbc 
Whole school eating at forest at 
lunchtime. 
Friday 23rd July- School Closes for 
Summer 

 

 
 
  

 
We are now moving on to the Vikings for our topic after  
thoroughly enjoying learning about the Anglo-Saxons last half 
term. Again, this promises to offer lots of excellent learning 
opportunities in all subjects including History, Geography, Art and Design 
and Technology.  
 
Historical Interpretations 
Sadly, due to Covid we have not been able to make the most of visits to 
our wonderful city of York which offers so many Viking experiences. 
However, we are delighted to say we have  
arranged a ‘Viking Day’ on July 6th that will 
 hopefully enrich the children’s 
 learning even further. We will be sending out a 
 letter soon with all the details.  

Please continue to read together at home as often as possible, ideally at least three 
times a week. We will continue to collect the Reading Records in on a Friday and 
return them on the following Monday.  
 
We are delighted to say we have been donated some money  
from the John Knowles Foundation to enable us to purchase  
some new reading books for the class this half term,  
so look out for them!  This half term we will be looking at 

persuasive writing and writing 
inspired by sport and the Euro 2020 
Football competition.  
 
Our next class novel will be the 
classic book, ‘The Lion, the Witch 
and the Wardrobe’ by Lewis Carroll.  
 
 

We will be focusing this half 
term on money, symmetry, 
time and shape and space.  
 
 
 

 

As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please do not 
hesitate to contact us through Seesaw or the school office to arrange a 
telephone chat.  
Mrs Denison and Mrs Mann 

 

 

Thank you all for the wonderful homework tasks the children completed last 
half term. We have loved looking at all the photos, drawings, writing, maths 
activities and it has been lovely to see so much creativity and effort put into 
the tasks.  
 
We have not added any more tasks this half term and hopefully the children 
can find three more tasks to inspire them over the coming weeks.  

 

 

 


